
Angel Hair  

 

This was Merry’s last Angel hair with us as she and Paul 
prepare for their upcoming move to Arizona. They want to be 
closer to the grandbabies. Merry has been an active member 

on the social committee and will be greatly missed. We all 
wish you and Paul the best! 

 

Everyone really enjoyed the afternoon together, it’s always fun when the girls get 

together. 



 

You don’t want to miss our next Angel Hair event November 4th. 

Sweet Elvis did his best to hang with the ladies… 


